
COVID-19 updates for January 28, 2022:

Updated COVID-19 Return-to-Campus Guidelines
An updated version of the COVID-19 Return-to-Campus Guidelines was released today
to reflect evolving public health guidance including updated BCCDC guidance for the
post-secondary sector, and the January 2022 letter from Dr. Henry regarding the
prioritization of on-campus instruction.
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